
 

 

Newsletter:  02 27 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

This week Y2 have enjoyed a fun filled time at 
Tarka Tennis, where they completed a circuit 
of activities. Today Y5’s from Bratton were 
joined by Y5’s from Holywell and worked 
together with the Barnstaple Sports Co 
ordinator, Chris Farr from Pilton Community 
College to gain their sports leaders award and 
all children have been having a great time 
running every morning around the school 
field. Staff have reported that the children 
seem to really enjoy the Run to Rio mile first 
thing and then settle back into focussed, 
concentrated learning really quickly. All 
classes have been involved and we should find 
out from the website how many miles we’ve 
run this week! 

This morning there was a very near incident 
outside the school gate, where a parent pulled 
in quickly and nearly knocked over a pupil. 
Please, please, please can we beg you to drive 
slowly outside the school. 

Notices 

Reminder 

Please may we ask that children are at school 
by 8.50am, to be in class ready to learn by 
9am.  
 

Lost 
Darcy Bruton has lost 2 named school 
cardigans age 5-6 yrs, please check that your 
child hasn’t taken it home by mistake. 

Certificates 
 

In our assembly this week 
certificates were awarded to:  

 

Zaynah Singh, Liam Dickson, Kyle 
MacBryde, Kaiden Williams, 

Thomas Heard, Alfie Buckton, 
Megan Davie, Emy Surman, Zacara 

Singh and Thomas Greening. 

 

Well done to you all we are very 
proud of you.  

Happy Birthday! 

 
Katie Ong  

and 
Kaiden Williams 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

22nd April 2016 

01598 710337 

admin@bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



Messy Church Sunday 24th April, Messy Church at Bratton Fleming Church, 3.45 – 5.30ish. This week’s theme is ‘the 
unbelievable truth’ with a scavenger hunt, tomb racing, herb planting, lots of crafts, biscuit making and a graffiti 
wall. It’s for all ages (children need to be accompanied by an adult) and includes a children’s tea. All welcome. 

PRE-SCHOOL 

The weather was so spring like on Thursday that one of the children suggested we went to see the horses in the field.  
So after lunch we went for a short walk to Millie and Peony in the stables. We timed it perfectly as Suzie was there 
feeding them and let us all go into the yard to see them eating their hay. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr olds can 
access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding for 2yr olds. For 
further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019 or email us at:-  pre-
schoolbf@gmail.com   

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP We all had a teddy tastic time at Toddlers this week, decorating our bears after a 
few discussions on what paint colours we needed to mix together to make brown!!! 

We meet every Wednesday in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am. The group caters for babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years, allowing them to play, enjoy new sounds and make new friends. Children can enjoy a 
variety of activities, story time, craft and sing-along. This is a brilliant way for parents and carers to meet and for 
starting to socialise your baby or toddler.  For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 
01598 710019. 

Our P.T.A  
Forthcoming events..... 

Table Top Sale: is on tomorrow (Saturday 23rd April) in the village hall held in conjunction with the monthly 
Farmers’ Market so should attract plenty of customers. Table hire is cost £5 and all proceeds will go to the 
PTA. Please contact Frances (07751454906 or francesruthmortlock@gmail.com ) if you would like to hire a 
table.  

Summer Fayre: will be held after school until 5pm on Friday 10th June. There are lots of exciting plans afoot for 
this so watch this space for more details. There will also be the usual heartfelt pleas for helpers and 
donations  of prizes etc of course too.......!! 

PTA Minutes: If you are interested in finding out what the PTA are doing, copies of the minutes can be got by 
contacting Frances via email francesruthmortlock@gmail.com and your email address can be added to our list so 
that you receive all PTA minutes in future. 

 

 

 

We are always looking for more people to get involved in the PTA 

 so please contact either  

Melissa on melissasloman1@gmail.com or mobile 07958809614 or 

Frances on 01598 711815 or 07751454906  

if you could help in any way. 
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